
COMPUTER CLUB 
 

Meeting held on Saturday, 10 November 2007. 
 

Business: 
 

Mick Pearce (Director) will be the Returning Officer for the AGM to be conducted on 8 
December, 3pm in the Meeting Room found on the Administration Level 1. 
 

Mike Kroon, the current President of the Computer Club has stated that he will not be 
renominating. 
 

Motions to be put at the AGM. 
 

1) Members of the Computer Club that do not attend one meeting in a calendar year, 
will be deemed inactive members. 

2) Inactive members may change to active members, if they attend at least one 
meeting in a calendar year. 
 

Computer Interests:  facilitated by Mike Kroon. 
 

Wallpaper: 
 

One may choose to personalize the background of their desktop by selecting from a 
choice of wallpapers provided or may have one of their own . 

 

If you wish to have your wallpaper change periodically, from a choice of images then 
download AWC (automatic wallpaper changer) from http://awc.smurphy.co.uk/   

 

Screensaver: 
 

Having a screensaver is important with a CRT monitor because if you have a static 
image showing for long enough the image will burn onto the screen.  However, there 
is still an advantage if you have a flat screen, namely if you are working on 
sensitive/confidential material and walk away from your computer, the screensaver 
can be password protected so that others won’t have access to what you were working 
on. 

 

If your computer suddenly slows down: 
 

Go to task manager (by ALT-CTRL-DEL) and identify what resource/s are hogging 
the CPU, then you can choose to close down the offending program/s. 

 

Demonstration: 
 

• system standby 
• hibernate 

 

RSI program: 
 

To ensure good OH&S habits and prevent computer generated human problems then 
load the RSI program called Work Rave from www.workrave.org  

 

Our next meeting is Saturday, 8 December at 3pm.  Everyone is welcome. 
 

Edward Caruana (secretary) 


